
 

Fri 27th Oct 

School closes for half term 

 

Mon 6th Nov 

School Closed 

Training Day 

 

Tues 7th Nov 

School reopens 

 

Mon 13th—Fri 17th Nov 

Anti-Bullying Week 

 

Tues 14th Nov – Mon 20th 
Nov 

Scholastic Book Fair 

 

Fri 17th Nov  

Children in Need 

Non-uniform day 

 

Tues 21st Nov 

Nasal Flu Spray  

All Year Groups 

 

Fri 1st Dec 

Non-uniform Day 

(for donations for the  

Christmas raffle) 
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admin@standrews.calderdale.sch.uk  
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Diary Dates 

 

We have made it to the end of our first half term and it’s 
safe to say that the children have worked incredibly hard and 
deserve a good break next week.  A reminder that we have a 
training day on Monday 6th November and so school is closed 
to pupils.  

It was lovely to see so many children at our disco last week. 
The PTA raised £800 which has gone towards reducing the 
cost to parents for our trip to the pantomime in December. 
Thank you to the PTA for helping to organise this event.  

You may have seen that there was a parking attendant outside 
school last week. Please can I ask that parents and carers 
park responsibly outside school and avoid parking on the     
yellow lines. This is for your own child’s safety. It is           
particularly difficult as we do not currently have a school 
crossing patrol at the moment and so I ask that parents park 
sensibly around school.  

As a federation, we will now be distributing our newsletters 
monthly. Our next newsletter will be on Friday 24th November. 

I hope that you all have a lovely half term break and I look 
forward to seeing you all in November.  

 

Mrs Jocelyn, Head of School 

 

St. Andrew’s C of E Junior School Newsletter 

 

 

We will be hosting our next coffee 
morning on Friday 17th November at 
9am. All parents and carers are      
welcome to attend. Free tea, coffee 
and cake available. We offer the 
chance to get to know other parents 
and have a chat with our learning   
mentor Mrs Brearley and our Head of 
School, Mrs Jocelyn. There’s no need 
to book, you can just turn up.  

Coffee Morning  



Chat around the table 

Brighouse Swimming Club Gala 
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God wants me to be myself 
For He created me this way, 

And since God made me who I 
am, 

Myself I'm quite content to 
stay. 

 

In His eyes I'm good enough  
It matters not what others say; 
I need not act as if I'm tough 
Or copy other children's ways. 

 

Though I am still young and small 
In Jesus Christ I'm strong and 

tall; 
So when people look at me 

May it be God's own Son they 
see. 

 

Amen 
 

 

How can you stay safe on bonfire night? 

Why is it important to check your garden for 
small animals before having a bonfire? 

How should you hold a sparkler? 

What does your child know about staying safe 
on bonfire night?  

 

We keep our children safe by . . . . . 

 

. . . . .  teaching our pupils about firework safety 
during PSHCE this week. The police visited our 
school this week and provided resources to help 
teach about firework safety. 

 

 

 

Congratulations to our fabulous swimmers Lyla, Jacob, Harvey and 
Charlie who represented St. Andrew’s 
on Monday evening at the Brighouse 
Swimming Club Gala.  

They won a bronze medal and a ribbon 
in the two races we  participated in.  

Not only did they swim incredibly well, 
they were super ambassadors for our 

school showing great manners and 
sportsmanship throughout.  

Well done ! 

If your child came home wanting to       
meditate yesterday then this is why! Our 
lovely Miss Garside taught our pupils about 
what meditation is and how it can help us to     
relax. All of our pupils (and staff) had a 
lovely spiritual afternoon yesterday and 
came away feeling very relaxed. It was a 
lovely way to finish the half term when 
we’re feeling a little tired and ready for a 
break.  

Meditation 



Curriculum Letters 
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You should have received your child’s curriculum letter this week which explains, in detail, what 
your child will be learning in the next half term. We have ensured we include the key vocabulary 
children will be learning so that these words can be discussed at home. All curriculum letters are 
also available on our school website under the curriculum header.  

Pantomime Trip 

We are excited to be taking the whole school to the Victoria Theatre to watch 
Cinderella on Thursday 21st December. This is a lovely way to celebrate all the 
hard work the children have put in this term (and also celebrate 
Christmas !). We hope that all the pupils can make it. Please look 
out for this letter if you have not yet had the chance to          
respond. Thank you to the PTA who are donating £1000          
towards  this trip and ensuring it is cheaper for our families. We 
are extremely grateful.  

Please return the consent form after half term if you haven't 
already done so and make your payment via school money. Thank you  

We are having a number of children who are swapping and trading Pokemon cards and this is causing 
upset to some pupils. Whilst we said previously that children could bring these cards in, can we ask 
that these cards are now kept at home to avoid unnecessary upset. Thank you for your support with 
this.  

 

Trading Cards 

We're very excited to announce that the Scholastic Book Fair will be visiting our school from 
Tuesday 14th November until Monday 20th November.   

There will be an exciting range of books for children to choose from, including new releases and old 
favourites. 

The fair will open each day at 3.30pm until 4.15pm.  Payment can be taken via cash or online using 
the website www.bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/pay 

It's a great opportunity to stock up on books and presents in the run-up to Christmas.  Every book 
bought will help our school earn free books.   

Last year's fair earned us a whopping £680 in free books for our library. Every penny you spend 
will really make a difference to our children. 

 

Please can you also attach the info on this link 

 september-invite-scholastic-2211949.pdf 

 

Scholastic Book Fair  

http://www.bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/pay
https://images.scholastic.co.uk/assets/a/29/77/september-invite-scholastic-2211949.pdf?_gl=1*1vcp094*_ga*NDA3ODM1NzcwLjE2Njc1NjAwNTU.*_ga_NB70H7NPT8*MTY5NzgwOTc2MS4xMS4xLjE2OTc4MDk5MDcuNTYuMC4w
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Year 6 Secondary School Applications 

Parents and carers of children in Year 6 must apply for their secondary school by 31st October. 

You do this via the Calderdale school admissions website. If you live out of authority, please apply 
via the authority you live in. Children are guaranteed a place at Brighouse High School so long as 
the application is completed and submitted on time. 

If you need help completing the form, please get in touch with school ASAP. 

If you use wraparound childcare or out of school clubs, you may be entitled to claim for tax free 
childcare.  

More information can be found here: https://www.gov.uk/tax-free-childcare. There is a significant 
amount of money to be saved if you do need to use childcare.  

Wrap around child care 

On 13th November, children in school will be celebrating 
Diwali. There will be a special menu consisting of curry, 
rice, samosas, bhajis and naan bread. If your child doesn’t 
usually have a school dinner on that day but would like a 
dinner, please contact the office. Pupils will also be    
making diva lamps, drawing Rangoli patterns and learning 
about the special festival in class.  

Diwali Celebrations  

Designated Teacher for Children Looked After (CLA)  

and Previously Children Looked After (PCLA) 

Mrs Jocelyn is our designated teacher to support the pupils who have been or are currently looked 
after through the local authority. This includes pupils who may have been looked after before   
being adopted. If your child fits into one of these categories and we are not already providing   
additional support to you or your child, please get in touch. If we are not able to help directly, we 
may be able to offer support by referring to external agencies such as One Adoption ,  Calderdale 
Therapeutic Service (CTS) and Kinship.  

Staff at St. Andrew’s have additional training to support these pupils and their families and so 
please do let us know if this is something which would be of benefit to you.  

Support in school for CLA or PCLA 

Hairstyles 

Please can we remind parents  carers that extreme hairstyles are not allowed. Children may be    
excluded for this reason at the discretion of the school Governors.  This includes tramlines or hair 
dye. 

https://www.gov.uk/tax-free-childcare
https://www.oneadoption.co.uk/?gad=1&gclid=EAIaIQobChMI0Ku-lJuEggMVGuvtCh34DQskEAAYASAAEgLc0vD_BwE
https://calderdalechildcare.proceduresonline.com/p_ch_fam_mental.html
https://calderdalechildcare.proceduresonline.com/p_ch_fam_mental.html
https://kinship.org.uk/
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We are a nut free school. 
Please do not send your 
child with any products 
containing nuts 

REMINDER 
We will be selling poppies 

and other RBL 
merchandise from 7th  -

10th November 

POPPY APPEAL 
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Short workshop for parents/carers delivered by Chelsea from Parent Zone on Tuesday 7th     
November at 7pm. Parent Zone is a service aiming to help parents/carers understand the digital 
world. The workshop aims to tell parents/carers more about the Parent Zone service, as well as 
some quick tips for supporting the family when they go online. The joining link can be found on the 
flyer. 

For more information about Parent Zone, please see their website here: Parent Zone Local - Cald-
erdale | Parent Zone | At the heart of digital family life. 

https://parentzone.org.uk/pzlocal/calderdale
https://parentzone.org.uk/pzlocal/calderdale
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Above is a Halifax-based theatre company running free family creativity days inspired by Ted 
Hughes’ The Iron Man and The Iron Woman in various locations around Calderdale this year: 
https://www.northern-broadsides.co.uk/iron-people/ (for ages 3-11).  

 

The days include storytelling sessions, art workshops with The Iron Man book illustrator, and    
performance workshops. Children will also explore the environmental themes in the books and    
create their own stories about the natural world and how they can look after their local area     
better.  

https://www.northern-broadsides.co.uk/iron-people/

